
Bottled Water
Drive

 Thankfully, AISD is providing some help with bottled
water for our students when they return to in-person
school but we still need more to make sure everyone

has plenty of water to rehydrate and to stock our
clinic.  The school is unable to use the water

fountains at this time.

Please drop off bottled
water at the main entrace to
the school on Monday, Sept.
21st or Tuesday, Sept. 22nd

from 7-3:30.
Thank you for keeping our kids hydrated!
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